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We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

 

Roisin Julia Harm, Ezra John Walsh-Corcoran, Ellie-May Wells 

 

Who were recently Baptised. 

 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur:  

Niall McCarthy, Michael & Breeda McCarthy, Denis & Mary Guerin, Nora (Babe) O’Brien, 

Elizabeth (Mother) Heaphy, Joseph Collins, Maria O’Reilly, 

 

May They Rest in Peace 

Parish Notice 

The priests of the parish will be attending a Diocesan Assembly on Tuesday 

12th and Wednesday 13th of November in Killarney.  

With regard to the Killarney gathering, Masses are as follows during the week: 

Monday – Masses as usual 

Tuesday and Wednesday – 10am only 

Masses as usual for the rest of the week. 

 

Sunday 24th November is the Feast of Christ the King and the last Sunday of the 

church’s year. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place as follows: 

St Colman’s Church, Ballintotis:   11am to 2.30pm Holy Rosary Church Midleton: 

3pm to 7pm St Colman’s day is transferred this year from Sunday 24th November to 

Monday 25th 

 

Cemetery Prayers. 

During the month of November, Mass will be celebrated every Friday evening at 

7.30pm for the Holy Souls. The special Mass for all those who died during the year will 

be celebrated on Friday, November 29th, at 7.30pm.  Everyone is invited to attend and 

place a lighted candle on the altar for their loved ones. Candles are provided on the 

night. Everyone is very welcome. 
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IMP CHOIR CELEBRATES 40 YEARS OF SINGING AND SERVICE TO THE 

COMMUNITY 

To commemorate the occasion the choir will launch their recently recorded CD at the Midleton 

GAA Lounge, on Sunday 17th November, at 7.00pm. The choir would like to celebrate the 

invaluable contributions, made by its past and current members, through this specially selected 

collection of songs and hymns, chosen to reflect the various Liturgical seasons. The CD also 

includes a tribute to all those who died in WW1. Cost of the CD is €10.00. 

Proceeds from the sale of the CD will be donated to East Cork Parents and Friends Annual 

Summer School for children and adults with Intellectual Disabilities. We welcome the local 

community to the launch and thank them for their support and encouragement over the past 40 

years.  

 

Childrens Rosary will take place on next, Sunday 17th at 6.30pm in Holy Rosary Church. Rosary, 

Gospel reflection and hymns with refreshments afterwards. All welcome especially young people 

and families. 

 
Regards Eddie  
hildrens Rosary  today, Sunday, October 20th at 6.30 pm, in  Holy Rosary Church with Hymns 

and  Gospel, followed by refreshments. 

 

Pro Life Trust. 

A Church Gate Collection will take place next weekend 16th/17th November on behalf of the 

above Charity and your support would be much appreciated.  

 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society’s monthly meeting will take place at The Edmund Rice 

Centre, Rosary Place, on Wednesday next, November13th, after 10.00am Mass. New members 

most welcome. 

 

Rural Stations 

Thursday 14th Nov.: Caharelton, Curragrine & Loughaderra at the home of  Mairtin & Margaret 

Foy @ 7.30pm. 

Friday 22nd Nov.: Kilbree, Killorga, Gurteennina & Attaquin at the home of  

Pat & Mary O’Brien at 7.30pm. 

 

Volunteers 

Midleton Credit union has for over 50 years provide a much valued service to Midleton and a 

much wider local area. It is continually on the look out for suitable people to serve in a 

volunteer capacity on the board and other various committees involved. If you might have an 

interest in participating in this volunteer aspect of the Credit Union, please contact Customer 

Service Office in the Credit Union where a volunteer information pack is available. 

Marymount Annual Collection. 

The annual collection for Marymount Hospice will take place in Super Valu next Friday 

November 15th all donations welcome. 
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